
 

 

 

Our Christian value for this  

half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 5th December the Animated Objects Theatre Company will be 
performing two shows: Magic Lamp (EYFS/KS1) and Tales from 1001 Nights (KS2). 
We are confident that this will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile activity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform. 
 

I have four school sweatshirts aged 9-10 years in good condition.  Items are charged 
at £2 for the PTA fund.  If you are interested in these or any other items please call 
into the school office. 
Kind regards, 
Angela Greening. 
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Autumn Term 2018 
  
Please return your seat 
requirements for ‘Lights, Camera, 
Action’ by Monday 3rd December 
Tuesday 4th December 
Flu Vaccinations 
Wednesday 5th December  
Animated Theatre 
EYFS/KS1 –The Magic Lamp 
K2S –Tales from 1001 Nights 
Tuesday 11th December 2:00pm 
Nativity Performance –Class 1 
and Class 2 
Wednesday 12th December 
6:00pm 
Nativity Performance–Class 1 and 
Class 2 
Tuesday 18th December  
Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Jumper Day  
Wednesday 19th December  
Christmas Parties  
Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 21st December 2:30pm 
Christmas Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed this 
week are shown in red. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

 

 
 

 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – Arran Shrimpton 

Class 2 – Ava Westgarth 

Class 3 – Millie Stephenson 

Class 4 – Louie Perrin 

Class 5 – Kaya-Mae Tomlinson  

Headteacher’s Award – 

Freya Massheder 

 

Rockstar Of The Week –  

Jack Reep 

 

 

Sharing assembly. 

This is held every Friday at 2:50pm in 

the school hall.  

 

Nov 30th  – Class 2 

Dec 7th  – Class 1 

Dec 14th  – YV Choir 

Dec 21st – Christmas Church Service 

  

 

W.C. 03.12.18 

Week 4 

Flu Vaccinations. 

A ‘catch up’ session for all those children still needing a 

Flu Vaccination will be held at school on Tuesday 4th 

December.  If your child missed the first session they 

will have received a consent form to be completed and 

returned to school by Friday 29th November should you 

wish for them to receive it this time around.  

Dear Children, 
  

Tomorrow is the last night of November. Elfington has returned to 
your school this year, to check that you have all continued to work hard 
and behave well. When no one else is in school, I will share my green 
magic dust to bring him alive! He will be able to look into classrooms to 
see what you have been doing. Remember, you must never touch the elf, 
as he will lose his magic powers. Whilst your elf has been very carefully 
chosen, I have heard that he can be a little bit naughty so you may have 
to keep a very close eye on him! 

I can’t wait to hear how hard you are all working. 
 

Lots and lots of love                                                                 
 

Father Christmas, ho,ho,ho 
  

A letter has been sent out with the 
children in EYFS & KS1 regarding 
seat requirements for their 
production ‘Lights, Camel, Action!’   
Please return these to school by 
3rd December 2018.   
Join the jam-packed cast of nativity 

celebrities as they celebrate Jesus' 

birth with a dazzling dance show.  

Performances are being held; 

Tuesday 11th 2pm & Wednesday 

12th 6pm.  

 
 

Roast Turkey, Chipolata Sausage & 

Stuffing 

 or 

Feta, Spinach & Cranberry Puff Pastry 

Whirl. 

Served with 

Roast Potatoes, Seasonal Vegetables & 

Gravy 

**** 

Ice Cream 

 

 

 

Christmas Menu 

18th December 2018 

To assist our catering staff in their 

preparation for this event we will 

be emailing each parent to enquire 

if their child/ren would like a 

Christmas Lunch this year.  

Please only reply to this mail if 

your child DOES NOT want one, 

by Tuesday 4th December.  The 

price of £2.15 and method of 

payment remains the same. 

As in previous years, all the pupils 

and staff will eat together. 

 

 

 

Polite Reminder – Young Voices Payments. 
 

Please can all outstanding payments now be made via 

ParentPay for the Young voices Concert.  A considerable 

amount is still owing for tickets, t-shirts, wrist bands and 

torches. As the school has already purchased these items, 

non-payment affects the quality of service we are able to 

offer to the children, therefore we need to ensure that all 

accounts are up-to-date.  

 

 

 

Tuesday 18th December 2018 is 

Christmas Jumper Day! 

Remember that at this time of year 

many of the charity shops have 

good quality Christmas items that 

may have only been used once.  

Bag a bargain and help a charity if 

you can children! 


